
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: archryan1939@gmail.com [mailto:archryan1939@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 5:58 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Stop Third Party Rulemaking at Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
 
Arch Ryan 
3052 Ryan Lane 
Harrison, AR 72601-7832 
 
 
June 27, 2014 
 
Doug Szenher 
Public Outreach and Assistance Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
 
 
Dear Doug Szenher: 
 
 
Farmers in the Buffalo River watershed have lived in harmony for years with no harm to the area.  They 
love the land, mountains,  river, family and only want to live in peace with minimal regulation from the 
government.  The Hog Farm should be made to operate in harmony with the  
remaining farmers operations and residents of the area.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Arch Ryan 
870-741-2496 
 
 
 


